Fordley Primary School Dudley Drive Dudley Northumberland NE23 7LE

Phone: 0191 2008030

Email: fordleycommunity.primary@northtyneside.gov.uk

 $Website: \ \underline{www.fordleyschool.com}$

Twitter: @FordleyPrimary Headteacher: Mrs C.L. Withers (BA QTS Hons, NPQH)



Tuesday 7th November 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

Our annual Autumn Book Fair will be in school from Tuesday 14th November to Friday 17th November. As usual all children will get the chance to browse through the books during the school day and families will get the chance to browse and buy before and after school.

The prices vary from pocket money books to more expensive books and packs. The fair always has lots of good ideas for Christmas gifts and also stocks stationary and posters.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs CL Withers

Headteacher

















